
 

 

 
 
18 January 2019  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Re: Respect Drive 
 

We have had a great start to the New Year with many pupils demonstrating respect to our 
school, which was the first respect challenge of 2019.  The Compassion Committee has 
been busy, giving out acts of kindness to those pupils who go above and beyond in showing 
respect to their school, for instance by keeping the school tidy at break and lunchtime and/or 
volunteering to take part in litter picking.  
 
We would like to build on this success and set the pupils another respect challenge for the 
next fortnight:  
 

Treat everyone at school with kindness and respect 
 
This challenge will involve a two-week drive on engaging the whole school community in 
demonstrating respect towards ourselves and one another.  Pupils will be informed of the 
challenge through form time and assemblies.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the respect drive, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at the school.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Mrs Amanda McKenzie 
Acting Assistant Principal 
 


